
GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM 
AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10

_________________________________________________________________________

DATE OF MEETING:    December 10, 2024

TITLE:    Acknowledgement of Contributions Made by Board President – Dr. Scott Baker

BACKGROUND:
Dr. Scott Baker has served on the Amphitheater Governing Board from January 2017 to the present, currently 
as the Board President.  His term ends effective December 31, 2024.

The District is grateful for Dr. Baker’s contributions to the Amphi community and wishes him well in the future. 
A reception will be held honoring Dr. Baker and celebrating his retirement from the Governing Board. 

_________________________________________________________________________
RECOMMENDATION:  
This is presented for the Board’s information and recognition.  

_________________________________________________________________________
INITIATED BY: 
                                                   
                                       
_________________________________________________________________________
Jen Anderson             Date:  November 22, 2024
Executive Assistant to the Superintendent & Governing Board

         
                                                                                    _______________________________

              Todd A. Jaeger, J.D., Superintendent                                                   


